
SENATE HEARING ON REVIEW OF RETAIL TRADE LIBERALIZATION ACT WITH
SEN. AQUILINO PIMENTEL III
Friday, 28 August 2020

PAGASA Pres. Steven T. Cua attended the Senate Hearing on a review of the Philippine Retail Liberalization Act with
Senators Aquilino Pimentel III (Chair) and Sherwin Gatchalian under the Committee on Trade, Industry and
Entrepreneurship on 28 Aug. 2018.  
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